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WARNING NOTICE OF CORROSION ANCHORS
We have detected some anchors where corrosion is seen in the material. It had been an

incidence in Germany with an anchor that suddenly broke unpredictable due the
corrosion affectation.

If detected in yours facilities any anchors with corrosion with tiny cracks, please not use
them as a safety reasons and inform us urgently to undertake analysis and provide
knowledge of the existence of them to UIAA Agency.

From the International Mountaineering and Climbing Federation (UIAA) of which we are
members, also they inform us that have been detected in different countries some faulty
anchors from different manufacturers by problems of corrosion cracking under stress,
also known as Stress Corrosion Cracking (SCC )

To know the causes of these problems, tests are underway and has formed a technical
team at international level by companies that are part of the Federation UIAA, which will
study and evaluate the best solution that could affect to all manufactures

The safety of the climbers are the most important for us and for this reason we want to
advise to our customers the existence of this issue.

From TECHROCK SL, we issue this statement in order to avoid any impact on this.
We will inform the further progress

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation,
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Quality Dpt. (TECHROCK S.L.)

29-07-15



